

Become a Token 3 Club supporter! Your donation will support our lifesaving work, benefiting individuals in our community. Donations can be made by check, charge or online, www.token3club.com.

EXECUTIVE Director Update



Dianna Timperman Executive Director

Dianna is a native of Michigan and a graduate of the University of Louisville. She has spent her career working in nearly every department of a medium-sized business with an emphasis in accounting and Human Resources.

Before accepting the Executive Director's position at the Token 3 Club, she ran her own small business.

"When I was asked to assume the role of executive director in 2016, I must admit I had a great deal of fear. There was so much to do to get the club back on track, and, after years of speculation, we had finally received official confirmation that we would need to move. My greatest fear was that the Token 3 Club would close its doors, leaving our recovering community in need."

"It is with immense gratitude that I can report the Token 3 Club is stronger and more able to serve our community than ever before. In April 2019, we moved into a beautifully renovated facility with more space and accessibility. As a result, we now host 62 twelve-step meetings weekly and serve upwards of 1,500 people. None of this would have been possible without the commitment of our board of directors, and the support of our members and community partners. I am confident, and so very thankful that the Token 3 Club will be able to continue its service to our recovery community well into the future."



GIVE NOW. YOUR DONATION MAKES A DIFFERENCE.

https://token3club.givingfuel.com/annual-campaign



SAVE the date!

TOKEN 3 CLUB FIRST GOLF SCRAMBLE

The Token 3 Club Classic Golf Scramble will be held on October 3, 2022 at Oxmoor Country Club. We are currently signing up teams, sponsors, hole sponsors and any donation is appreciated. The golf committee meets monthly and anyone is welcome.



MEDICAL outreach

How do we reach suffering individuals with our message of hope? One important way is to educate the medical community who often treats the addict/alcoholic before the problem is recognized.



On May 26, 2022, Token 3 Club board members Vertner Smith, Dr. Stepen Roszell, Bruce Skinner, and Executive Director Dianna Timperman, met with 20 University of Louisville Medical School residents. The program, coordinated by Dr. Steve Wheeler, Associate Dean for Admissions, School of Medicine, offered a brief history of the Token 3 Club and the services we offer. This was followed by Dr. Roszell's presentation "Helping

Your Patients with Substance Abuse" which outlined screening questions, diagnostic tools, and references for additional providers that treat substance abuse patients.

The program was very well-received by the residents and Dr. Wheeler. We will continue to meet with members of the medical community to inform them of our services and, most importantly, enlist their help in spreading the message that there is a solution.

June 2022



Breckenridge Plaza 3439 Breckenridge LN Louisville, KY 40220 502.897.5950 info@token3club.com www.token3club.com

OUR mission

To provide a safe and welcoming gathering place for 12-step recovery from addiction.

OUR vision

For our community and medical professionals, the Token 3 Club is the first place that comes to mind for recovery support by offering in-person meetings, events, recovery and fellowship.

BOARD of directors

Vertner Smith, President
George Armstrong
MacKenzie Binkley
McKenna Byerley
Kristena Cook
Arthestus Exum
Noreen Fenton
Marc Joos
Abigail Mueller

Stephen Roszell, M.D. Greg Shade Bruce Skinner Sally Thompson Dan Wheeler Elaine Musselman, Honorary George Raque, M.D., Honorary

> Dianna Timperman, Executive Director